Alice Miller Student Welfare
Communicating Policies	

The School Policies will be available to students, parents and the school community on the websites of Alice Miller School and Candlebark School.  A copy will also be kept in the main offices at both schools, and can be accessed by parents and other members of the school community upon request.
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